
To help everyone enjoy the festive season, we’ll be processing holiday pay for Hudson 
Blue operatives on or before Tuesday 24th December. This shouldn’t affect your ability 
to send regular payment instructions leading up to Christmas.

To avoid unnecessary tax and National Insurance deductions, we’ll use the tax week 
of December 23rd to 27th for holiday pay and ensure payments are made before 
Christmas Day. Please note this means you won’t be able to make any payments to 
Hudson Blue operatives on Monday 23rd, Tuesday 24th, or Friday 27th of December.

We understand that construction projects may not always have a traditional Christmas 
shutdown. If you are planning to make payments on these dates or would like to 
discuss this further, please call us on 01262 401040.

Should you have any questions, please call us 01262 401040

HUDSON BLUE 
AND CHRISTMAS 
PROCESSING

BLUEBLUE

Wednesday 25th December 	 Closed

Thursday 26th December 	 Closed

Friday 27th December 	 8.00am – 2.00pm

Monday 30th December 	 8.00am – 2.00pm

Tuesday 31st December	 8.00am – 2.00pm

Wednesday 1st January	 Closed

Thursday 2nd January	 8.00am – 2.00pm

Friday 3rd January	 8.00am – 2.00pm

OUR OPENING HOURS OVER THE FESTIVE PERIOD ARE:  


